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I	prefer	model	One	in	that	it	preserves	the	known	communities	and	relationships.	Models	Two	and
Three	represent	too	much	of	a	change	from	the	status	quo.
i	am	happy	with	the	name	Caulfield	Park	for	the	ward	in	which	I	would	be	located.
I	am	concerned	that	these	single	person	wards	are	going	to	make	it	too	easy	for	Councillors	to
entrench	themselves	in	a	particular	ward	'for	life'	in	that	competition	would	be	reduced	over	what
we	have	now	where	three	Council	spots	are	being	competed	for,	per	ward.	I	cannot	understand	the
rationale	for	this	change,	but	assuming	it	goes	through,	I	would	like	to	suggest	that	Councillors
should	not	be	allowed	to	hold	their	positions	for	more	than	2	terms.	This	would	ensure	a	fresh	flow
of	ideas	on	a	regular	basis.


